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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for your 

diary. 

21.1.2020 

Library open to all 

children in KS2 

after school 

06.02.20 

7.15pm Corpus 

Christ Church —

Holy Communion    

Meeting 

13.02.20 

7.15pm Corpus 

Christ Church —

Confirmation 

Meeting 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

                                                

NURSERY CHILDREN 

Since Christmas, we have 

welcomed thirteen new      

children into our Nursery 

class.  We are so proud of 

how well they have settled 

into nursery life.  Please do be 

patient with the Nursery staff 

as they get to know you.  It is 

likely that our newer children 

will be let out later than the 

other children to ensure we 

are sending the right child 

with the right parent.  It 

doesn’t take long for us to be 

able to match children to their 

family members so thanks in 

advance for your                    

understanding. 

LIBRARY 

The library will be open after 

school on Monday to all of our 

KS2 children.  We hope to se 

you there!  If you already have 

a book and are in KS2 please 

return it to school on Monday 

too.  

HOME READING BOOKS 

All reading books in key stage 

1 will now be placed in a  

sturdy, plastic wallet before 

going in your child’s book bag.  

This is to protect them further.  

We had a brand new book 

that went home last week for 

the first time and it came back 

water damaged.  I have spent 

£2,500 on new books recently 

and it is vital that they are 

respected and looked after.  

Please support us in teaching 

your child NOT to put their 

water bottle in with the school 

books. Please teach them 

how to look after them at 

home too. Thanks 

 

PARKING 

We have seen many       

improvements this week 

with parking, so thank you 

very much for that.  We do 

still have a tiny minority who 

are driving recklessly and 

endangering the lives of 

their ow, and other’s,       

children.  There are a few 

simple rules that will       

support the safety outside 

of school: 

 Do not let your child 

jump out of a car that 

is on the road and 

has not been parked 

 Do not stop by the 

zebra crossings 

 Never drive over the 

zebra crossing when 

an adult or child is 

on it 

 It is an offence to 

park within ten me-

tres of a junction (i.e. 

Dunsmore Avenue 

 It is an offence to 

leave children unat-

tended in a car, un-

less this is on a pet-

rol forecourt.  We will 

report this is we see 

young children left in 

cars on their own. 

We have been in touch with 

the council again this week 

to see if there is anything 

that can be done to improve 

safety outside the school.  

Once they come for a visit, 

we will inform you of their 

outcomes, but in the           

meantime thanks again for 

those who respect the road.  

If it means you have to 

park and then walk for two 

or three minutes, then 

please do so.   Better still, 

for those of you who live 

close enough, why not 

leave the car at home and 

let the children walk home 

from school.  Mick and our 

family support workers will 

be outside the school to 

see if  they can help things 

improve in any way.   

Please be polite to our 

hard-working staff if they 

speak with you about how 

to park or drive more    

safely—it is for the benefit 

of our children! 

SACRAMENTS               

Fr David has now opened 

the window for parents of 

children in year 2 and 

above who wish to apply 

for their child to receive 

the sacrament of             

Reconciliation and First 

Holy Communion in the 

summer of 2021.  You 

must have applied by  

January 19th.  After this 

date you will only          

considered for the year 

after.  (2022) You do have 

to be a practising Catholic 

to be considered.   You 

can make an appointment 

with Fr David by phoning 

the presbytery 

on:02760448170.  Parents 

of children in year 5 and 

above can apply for their 

child to receive the        

sacrament of Confirmation 

in 2021.  The deadline 

date is the same, 

19.1.2020. 



 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Rigaan Chloe 

Year 1 Jack T Etienne 

Year 2 Kacey-Lee Richard 

Year 3 Jesse Filmona 

Year 4 Zoe Kacper 

Year 5 Alexis Sandile 

Year 6 Oliwia Charnelle 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday during this week: 

John, Sipho, Kaylen, Hope, Olivia F 

Class % Target met 

R 98.0 YES 

1 99.1 WINNER 

2 94.8 NO 

3 97.9 YES 

4 91.4 NO 

5 97.0 YES 

6 97.5 YES 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1     

2     

3     

4     

5     

6     

Congratulations to Year 1 who 

have won the attendance prize 

for the period of 07/01/2020—

10/01/2020 








